
CGTU MINUTES JANUARY 15, 2013 

 

In Attendance: 

 David Rudloff, Fred Syler, Fran Martino, Joe Laiz, Wndy Neefus, John 

Jaronsek,Steven Matheke, Elias Reve, Hank Theiss, Don Towsky. 

 

Meeting called to order at 7PM. Minutes from November’s Meeting were 

approved. Motioned by Wendy Neefus, Second Don Towsky. 

 

Membership: 111 with 1 new member this month. 

 

Education:  

Fly Tying will go with present curriculum emphasis on building blocks of 

basic skills such as: dubbing and knots.  8 signed up with limit of 10. 

 

We will purchase Rod Socks and more tubes for our fly  rods. 

 

State Council Meeting in June will be held in Windham at either Thompson 

House or at the VFW. 

 

Board Vacancy: 

Don Tracy volunteered to be a Board Member. Motion, Steve Matheke, 

Second, Dick Riccio, approved. 

 

Discussion centered on Flood Mediation Training and Sportsman Legislators 

Day. Fran Martino will be conducting training developed by Cornell 

Cooperative Extension. Katy Dunlap will be representing TU at the 

Legislative Office Building on Feb. 28. Members of the Chapter are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

LL Bean Fly Tying will be on Friday the 15
th

 of March . 

 

Project Healing Waters Fly Tying will take place Sunday, March 10, from  

1-4 at the American Legion Post #47 in Valatie. Fishing with the Maine 

Veterans will be the week of May 20 in Livingston Manor. 

 

Roe Jan Creek in the park in Hillsdale has a third Beaver Dam. The first dam 

is 3x its original size. Vince Dubois will inform DEC of the situation. 

 

Meeting Adjurned  at8:10. Motion, Wendy Neefus,  Second, Hank Theiss. 



 

 

 

 

 


